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The Coronavirus is now a health threat that no one ever expected to impact our country, let alone our own town. This
crisis has changed the way we live now each day forward and has caused everyone, including emergency services, to
develop new plans to serve our community.

The West Chester Borough Police Department takes our responsibility to serve the citizens of West Chester Borough

and East Bradford Township very seriously and will continue to provide professional services to all. With this virus,
we must change our ways of direct social interactions.

Effective immediately,

Our department remains staffed with Officers and Communications Officers. Please contact us at 610-696-2700 or
dial 9-1-1 for emergencies.

All emergency calls will have a response.

All non-emergency calls, when possible will be handled by a phone call. When calling our police department, our
communications staff will interview the caller, take the appropriate information and assign an officer to call you. If
during the call the police department determines that an officer’s response to your home or business is necessary, we
will respond and request you meet us outside of your home or business.

If making a complaint at our station, after providing the details of your incident to our Communications Staff, you
will be asked to meet the officer outside the main entrance to the Police Station.

General Fingerprinting for the public will be taken on a case by case basis.

Please do not hesitate to contact our department for any need for assistance. We will address all concerns a quickly
and cautiously as possible to minimize everyone’s exposure.

The Coronavirus pandemic is a worldwide issue that requires emergency services to re-evaluate operational
procedures while maintaining services. We are asking for everyone’s patience and understanding during this time.

We at WCPD Thank YOU for your support during this time!

James Morehead
Acting Police Chief
West Chester Borough Police Department



